
 

Our	students	will	be	lifelong	learners	who	will	be	resilient,	compassionate,	self-sufficient	members	of	society.	
CCSD	will	provide	an	environment	that	empowers	every	student,	every	day	to	transfer	their	learning	to	life.	

June 2, 2022 
 
Dear Wayne Marquis, 
 
This letter is a confirmation that CCSD will continue monitoring our monthly biomass BTU energy 
consumption for the Craig Elementary School and Craig Middle School and provide that information to the 
Department of Education and Early Development (DEED). 
 
CCSD is extremely appreciative of the support and guidance DEED has consistently provided the district in 
response to our major maintenance and energy consumption documentation needs. 
 
If there is any other documentation CCSD can provide or if there is anything we can do to support your work, 
please don’t hesitate to let us know. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Chris Reitan, CCSD Superintendent 
 
Cc:   Daniel Nelson, CCSD Maintenance Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


